OFFICE OF THE VICAR GENERAL
MODERATOR OF THE CURIA

Diocese of Dallas

June 27, 2013

Mr. Paul Mathers
St. Paul Street Evangelization

Dear Mr. Mathers,

Bishop Farrell received your letter dated June 25, 2013 giving information about
the good work of St. Paul Street Evangelization. He is happy to encourage the
work of evangelization especially during this Year of Faith.

Pope Benedict XVI designated this year a time of new evangelization for all
Catholics that they in turn may bring the good news of the Gospel into the world
in which they live. The process of evangelization first begins with interior
conversion, then proclamation or mission out into the world. To this end he urges
study of the Catechism, reading the Documents of the Second Vatican Council and
the Sacred Scriptures.

May the Holy Spirit guide you in the work of evangelization and open the hearts
of those to whom you bring the good news of the Gospel.

With every good wish [ am,
Faithfully yours,

Most Reverend J. Douglas Deshotel, D.D., V.G.
Auxiliary Bishop of Dallas




